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BOARD OF REVISION COMPLAINTS ACCEPTED JANUARY 1, 2023 IN 
LAKE COUNTY 

 

The Lake County Board of Revision (BOR) holds annual hearings 
with regard to complaints about real property values.  If a taxpayer 
wishes to file a complaint, they must complete a Complaint Against 
the Valuation of Real Property (DTE Form 1).  A property owner 
may file once every 3 years.  The annual filing period is January 
1st to March 31st.  We cannot accept late filings.  Please visit the 
Lake County Auditor’s webpage  
http://www.lakecountyohio.gov/auditor for access to the complaint 
form (DTE 1) and its accompanying filing instructions. 

 

You may also file a Complaint Against the Valuation of Real 
Property (DTE Form 1)  
http://Auditorsmartfile.lakecountyohio.gov/smartfile 

 

For further information, please email: BOR@lakecounty.ohio.gov 

http://www.lakecountyohio.gov/auditor
http://auditorsmartfile.lakecountyohio.gov/smartfile
mailto:BOR@lakecounty.ohio.gov


or call (440)350-2532. 

 

 


